
 

Workshop on Faculty Development  

by Mrs. Neerja Padru 

 

Today on Wednesday 3rd July 2019 Faculty 

Development Workshop was conducted by 

the Principal Mrs. Neerja Padru with the 

staff members on a Comparative Study of 

Education System in Finland and India, It 

was summed up with an open discussion on 

the draft presented on the National 

Education Policy 2019. All the teachers 

expressed their views on the new changes 

brought by the draft on Education Policy 

and also appreciated the Quality Education 

provided in Finland. It was an evolving 

interactive session that really helped in 

professional evolvement of teachers. 

 

 

 


